
Coronavirus – national school closure 
The Scottish Government has announced schools across Scotland will close after Friday.  
 
We are working with them to ensure continued support for children and families affected. 
We will provide more info as soon as we can. 
 
Please follow the council on Twitter @RenCouncil or visit 
www.renfrewshire.gov.uk/coronavirus for the latest updates. Visit 
www.nhsinform.scot/coronavirus for health advice. 
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